
Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the peak hour usage 

times at our facility. 

Effective immediately, the following times are recognized as peak hours: 

• Monday to Friday: 5 PM - 8 PM 

• Saturday: 10 AM - 1 PM 

• Sunday: 11 AM - 2 PM 

During these hours, we encourage all members to plan their visits accordingly. This will help 

ensure a more enjoyable experience for everyone. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


